
Disabled People’s Diversity Forum Update from previous 
meetings 
 
 
 
03/08:  Derby Goes Pink 
 
The event was successfully supported with a good attendance.  However, the 
event was not held on hardstanding materials making it very difficult and 
sometimes unpleasant for wheelchair users. 
 
 
09/08:   Building Schools for the Future 
 
A response to Cllr Hird’s letter to Gurmail Nizzer is attached. 
 
 
24/08:    Work for the Council 
 
An update is attached and further updates will be provided at a future 
meeting. 
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